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Clubs 

● Club Portal Committee: currently waiting for more information from Eventus - will compare 
Eventus and Campus Labs 

● Club Committee meetings weekly - approved interim and full status clubs as well as club 
constitutions  

● Club workshops took place the weekend of Feb 6/7 - attendance was moderate; thanks to the 
folks who showed up!  

● Meeting with iGEM to discuss ISG/Club status 

Services  

● Currently in meetings with all Services to present space agreements and do mid-semester 
check-ins; have met with BSN, PSC, MSERT, Plate Club so far - will continue to meet with 
Services over this week and next  

● Services Review Committee: continuing to do direct audits, approved MSA as a Service (and 
fee levy approved at last Legislative Council meeting)  

● Services Committee meeting on Feb 24 - discussed updates and Finance Commissioner’s 
report   

● Meetings with Midnight Kitchen to discuss building use  

Mental Health  

● Mental Health Roundtable meeting on February 11th 
● Addendum to MH Policy and Plan passed at Legislative Council (Academic Wellness Proposal) 
● MH fee renewal up for Winter Referendum 
● WellnessWorld, in collaboration with Student Services, is up for launch in March/April 2021 

with Student Services funding the pilot year 
● KeepMeSafe meetings ongoing with Steve Cameron - monthly updates on usage of the 

platform; recently, they have increased staffing allowing for shorter wait times 
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Family Care 

● SSMU Daycare Board of Directors meeting - progressing well, approving budget in the coming 
weeks and updating some programming 

● Feb 25: JBSCE Family Care Subcommittee meeting - events took place over Family Day for 
student caregivers 

Student Services and Miscellaneous 

● Interviews for Accessibility Commissioner happening this week  
● Committee on Student Services (CSS) convened on Feb 1 
● Approved sponsorships for BMO and Fizz - met with Sponsorship Coordinator on Feb 3  
● Working on website updates (content) with Communications team  
● Did Skills21 Anti-Racism training with SSMU exec on Feb 5 
● Meetings with folks interested in running for VP Student Life  
● SSAO Advisory Committee meeting on Feb 18 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Maheen  
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